
PARENTS:YOUR CONTRIBUTION IS ESSENTIAL. 

 PLEASE TAKE 5 MINUTES.

You have been invited to participate in the Conditions for Learning assessment.  The few minutes it 
will take to complete the questionnaire are important to you, your child, and your school.

The questionnaire is very short, each statement has been thoroughly tested, and the results are 
helpful in improving (1) academic achievement, (2) student attendance, and (3) school safety.

We ask only a few questions because we value your time, and our research indicates that these 
questions are all we need to provide a thorough evaluation of the school.  We have designed each 
question for a specific purpose and to provide only needed information.

In a short time, your school will have the results of this assessment.  Ask to see the reports, cele-
brate accomplishments, and then offer to help your school’s community council or other group to 
identify ways to improve your school.

For more information, please visit our website at www.conditions4learning.com

To take the survey please

and enter the code:

go to

http://c4lq.com/ OR

scan
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731527


